








Robert T. Winter, Esq. | - [

President Russel Begaye

Office of President & Vice President
100 Parkway

P.O. Box 7440

Window Rock, AZ 86515

Dear Mr. President:

In the past, | have had the pleasure of serving the Navajo people as its first Chief
Executive Officer of the Navajo Nation Gaming Enterprise. In that regard, |
developed a great deal of respect for the people and the government of the
Navajo Nation. | would consider it a privilege to serve them once again as a
member of the Navajo Nation Gaming Enterprise Board of Directors. | believe my
service would be of value to advance the health and welfare of the Navajo people
and its government. | would appreciate very much your consideration in this

regard.

Respectfully yours,

W/ —
%ert T. Winter, Esq.
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